

# Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 17th April 2015

A BUNDA BUND

**Dates for your Diary** 

Monday 20th April Class 2 Parents Afternoon

Monday 20th April Class 1 Phonics with Parents

Wednesday 22nd April School Photographs

Monday 4th May May Day

Tuesday 5th May Class 2 Godly Play

Thursday 7th May School Closed for Poling Station

Monday 11th May Start of Year 6 SATs week

Friday 22nd May Break up for Whit Week

Monday 1st June Back to School

Monday 8th June Class 1 Multi-skills Festival - Staindrop

Wednesday 10th June Class 2 Trip to Durham - Bronze to Iron Age

Monday 15th June Asda Primary Cricket Festival- Barnard Castle Cricket Club

Tuesday 16th June Class 2 Godly Play

Thursday 18th June Football Team to Teesdale School

Thursday 25th June Year 5 & 6 Cricket Games - Staindrop Academy

Friday 26th June Class 2 & 3 to Hardwick Park

Wednesday 8th July Oases Survival Day - Whole School

Friday 17th July Break up for Summer Holidays

**Polling Day** 

A reminder that school will be closed to pupils on Thursday 7th May as the school is being used as a polling station.



#### **Litter Bins**

We would like to make you aware that litter

bins have been placed outside school near both the top and main gates to try and reduce the amount of litter around the school area.



# 

On Thursday 16th April our football team went to Teesdale School to take part in 4 Junior League matches. They played very well and as always, behaved impeccably. Well done.

4444444444444444444444

## **Pupil of the Week**

\*\*\*\*

\*\*\*\*\*

Class 1 **Caitlin Mott** 

Class 2 **Holly Black** 

Class 3 **Jessica Swales** 



#### P.E Kits

Class 2 & 3 will be at school for P.E this term. Would you please ensure that they have the correct P.E. kit in school, it is:-Blue P.E. T-shirt, black shorts, black trainers or plimsoles (no designer trainers). Tracksuit bottoms and top are allowed if you wish to send them in.

#### **Class 1 Phonics**

Miss Burn will be holding a Class 1 Phonics lesson for pupils and parents on Monday 20th April. It will give parents an insight as to how phonics is taught in school as well as some advice on how parents can help with homework. Please return the slip on the letter that was sent home to let us know if you are coming. Thank you.

#### **Class 2 Parents Afternoon**

Mrs. Flatters would like to pass on her apologies for the cancellation of her Class 2 parents afternoon on the 16th March. The good news is that we have now rearranged it to Monday 20th April from 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. Please call in to reception or phone school on 01388 832411 to make an appointment.

# **Class 1 Chicks**

きんきんきんさんさんさんさんさんさんさんさんさん

We are pleased to announce that we have 2

chicks that have hatched in Class 1 this week. They are very cute and fluffy and we will fill you in on their progress.



# 

### **Food Allergies**

We have received a request from Tay-Ior Shaw who provide our School Meal Service to inform them of any food allergies of children in our school. If your child has a food allergy would you please contact school on 3 01388 832411 and we will send you a form to fill in and return. We will also require a letter from your child's doctor or dietician to enable Taylor Shaw to put a suitable menu in place.

#### **School Photographs**

Salata Salata

Tempest Photography are coming in to school on Wednesday 22nd April to take individual photographs of the children and family groups. If you would like to bring younger siblings along to have photographs with pupils, we will do these first from 8.30 a.m. We will send the samples home for you to have a look at and you can order copies by returning the samples and payment back to school.

# **Baby Photographs**

ŏooooooooooooooo

Could all pupils in Class 3 please bring a photograph of themselves as a baby in to school on Monday. They will be returned once they are finished with. Thank you.